
Partnering with schools to make the most of Florida’s sunshine
We’re teaming up with schools across the state, such as Miami Jackson Senior 
High School, to help our next generation learn about solar energy. In fact, by 
the end of 2014, more than 100 schools and educational facilities will be using 
Florida’s sunshine to produce electricity. It’s all part of FPL’s Solar for Schools 
initiative, which includes solar installations and educational tools for teachers.

“It’s exciting to know that we have these resources to provide students with hands-on 
dynamic experiences to learn about complex subjects such as the science of solar 
energy,” said Miami-Dade County Public Schools Superintendent Alberto Carvalho.  
See the solar schools in your community:   FPL.com/solarstations

ENERGY NEWS  |  OCTOBER 2014

EnergyNews
F O R  Y O U R  H O M E  &  F A M I L Y

One Palm Bay customer loves discovering 
new ways to save money on his FPL bill. 
Just like thousands of others, Ernest H. 
found easy savings and lowered his energy 
costs by taking our free Online Home 
Energy Survey. See why he says “you have 
nothing to lose and everything to gain” 
when it comes to saving energy, and tell us 
your success story.  

 FPLblog.com/EasyToSave 

Success story: Customer 
finds easy savings

Miami-Dade County Public Schools 
Superintendent Alberto Carvalho



Turning trash into cash for you 
We’re recycling smarter to turn our trash into cash savings for you. By 
taking items like discarded electric cables and now sorting them into 
piles of valuable aluminum and copper, we’ve been able to save millions 
of dollars, making your bills even lower. Learn fun facts about our 
recycling program:   FPLblog.com/trashtocash
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Phone scammers posing as FPL 
employees continue to target 
customers using a false phone 
number that could appear to be 
FPL on a caller ID. They threaten to 
shut off power unless a payment is 
made immediately using a prepaid 
credit card. These calls are not from 
FPL. We will never call and ask for 
your credit card information or any 
personal information unless you 
initiate the contact. Learn more:

 FPL.com/protect

Be on alert for phone scam

Do you know 
these new 
road rules? 
We can help you avoid a 
traffic ticket, while keeping 
lineworkers safe. Just 
remember to change lanes or 
reduce your speed to 20 miles 
per hour below the speed limit 
when passing a utility vehicle 
on the side of the road – all 
part of Florida’s expanded 
Move Over law. Thanks for 
helping us all stay safe while 
working to deliver reliable 
power for you. Learn more at: 

 FPL.com/safety

Ask the  
Energy  
Expert 

Q 
I like my new online 
bill. Can I print it for 

my records?
  - �Jack G. from Miami

A Yes! Your newly 
upgraded online bill 

is easier to download and 
print. It now fits on one page. 
Those who are also signed 
up for FPL Email Bill® have 
even more features that you 
might like. Find out what 
you’re missing:

 �FPLblog.com/
emailadvantage


